
In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission  Please post through September 16, 2022 

 

June 16, 2022 

 

Sienhua Group (North America) Inc. Announces Important Safety Recall 

on WarmWave-branded and Hunter-branded 18in. 

1,500-Watt Oscillating Ceramic Tower Heaters 
 

                                        

Model HPQ15G-M 

Article Number UPC Brand Model # 

1000671899 
877697003276 WarmWave 

HPQ15G-M 
877697003368 Hunter 

 

Hazard:  The ceramic tower heater’s cord and plug can overheat when in use, posing fire and 

burn hazards. 

 

Affected Heaters:  The potentially affected heaters have “WARMWAVE” or “HUNTER” printed 

on the front and sold from September 2013 to February 2022. 

 

 

Remedy:  Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled heaters, unplug the unit, and 

follow the instructions online at (www.homeproductservice.com/recall) on how to properly 

sever the electrical cord to make the unit unusable, and contact the distributor, Sienhua Group 

(North America), to receive a prorated refund. 

 

 

For more information, contact 1-800-267-7857. 

Or visit the recall website at http://www.homeproductservice.com/recall 

WarmWave Hunter 
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